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ILA Reporter Advisory Committee

Eric Edwards and Jane Hanna, Committee Co-Chairs April 2, 2019

The April issue, which ILA just released, took up much of the Committee’s work this quarter. Sarah McHone-Chase of 
Northern Illinois University managed the issue and contributed the article “People Working in the Library, but Not For the 
Library: Challenge and Opportunity on Campus”. Kathy Ladell, also of Northern Illinois University, wrote on article on its 
library’s reception to dedicate a portrait of Jacob Haish, one of the library’s founders. Due to space considerations and the 
need to avoid having articles on the same library appear in a single issue, the Committee agreed to postpone publication of 
the Ladell article until the June issue. 
 
Erica Cullinan, currently of the Naperville Public Library, was originally to have managed the June issue. Due to a recent job 
change, however, she informed the Committee that she would no longer able to serve. Executive Director Diane Foote 
decided not to fill Erica Cullinan’s place on the Committee until the appointments for next year go into effect. There should be 
more than enough content to fill the June issue, however, even without a Committee member formally managing it.  
 
In addition to Kathy Ladell’s article, the issue is tentatively scheduled to include two articles by Lizzy Boden and Britney 
Musial, both of the North Riverside Public Library. One article covers the increasing popularity of “mini-makerspaces” in 
libraries, and the other describes “mini-grant” programs that give library staff an opportunity to contribute their ideas for 
innovative activities. Diane Foote has received another submission, from Katie Clausen of the Gail Borden Public Library, on 
librarians’ role in kindergarten readiness. 
 

The remaining issue for 2018-2019 is the August one, which Robin Helenthal of the Peoria Public Library will manage. 
Possible topics for this issue (not specifically assigned yet) include promoting awareness of LGBTQ issues, helping 
reintegrate former prisoners back into the community, replacing the Dewey Decimal System with another method of 
organizing materials, and the presence of library branches at “non-traditional” locations, such as shopping malls.

The Committee does not have any at this time. 




